
Weekly Newsletter - 22/04/2022
Dear  Parents and Carers,
I am really so happy to welcome 
everyone back for the Summer Term. I 
can hardly believe that we are now in 
the final term of the school year. We had 
a very early start here on Tuesday as we 
waved our Year 6 children off on their 
residential trip to the lake district. They 
have had lovely weather and will be 
returning this evening.
We were delighted to receive the final 
report confirming that we are now a 
GOLD level Rights Respecting School! 
Our children are simply the best 
ambassadors for Children’s Rights!
One thing we all really need to work very 
hard on is looking after our possessions. 
Please speak to your children about 
their coats and bookbags and make 
sure they are named so that the children 
can find their belongings. It is really 
important that they take more 
responsibility for themselves. Finally, we 
are sad to be saying goodbye to Ms 
Rylie who works in Year 6 and wish her 
all the best for her new career pathway!
Have a lovely weekend.
Ms Von

Year Six Stubbers
A fantastic day of team building activities was enjoyed by some 

of our Year Six pupils developing their resilience, confidence 
and endurance.

Year Six Forensic Science Day
Some of our Year Six pupils worked with an experienced police 

detective as crime scene investigators using clues and 
examining fingerprints to catch the sweet thief! We promoted 
the rule of law, tolerance, British Values and deep thinking.

Year Six Outdoor Art
What a wonderful way to end our first week back after the 
Easter break with some London City skyline sketching and 

watercolor painting in the glorious sunshine.

KS1 and KS2 SATs

KS1 SATs: May 2022

KS2 SATs: Monday 9th - Thursday 12th May 2022 

Please take the time to read through this information 
so you and your child are really prepared. 

Remember a healthy diet with plenty of fresh air and 
a good night's sleep will mean success for all.

All pupils must attend school each day for their 
assessments.

_2022 KS1 tests parent meeting Star.pptx.pdf

Year Six SATs 2022.pdf

Rights Respecting
We’re ecstatic to announce that we have been accredited 
the UNICEF UK’s Rights Respecting Award at Gold 
standard. We are extremely proud to be a Gold Rights 
Respecting School. 

A Rights Respecting ethos is at the heart of everything we 
do at Star helping us to ‘nurture and grow together’. This is 
the highest stage of the Rights Respecting Schools Award. 
It is granted by Unicef UK to schools that have fully 
embedded children’s rights throughout the school in its 
policies, practise and ethos.

Holiday homework
We are ambitious for our pupils!

Don’t forget to hand in the amazing History and DT 
homework projects to your child’s class teacher. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qa1U4wtHBSmklbfJam1NDzE-J6pxw_sZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WadRk5UyGrarbEUzRTip0p_0vHdCAYRN/view?usp=sharing



